
ROUND ROBIN (ODD YEARS) 
Chambersburg Quilt Guild 

 
The committee determines the rules and specifications for the Round Robin.  
They set the guidelines for the exchange and arrange the logistics of the  
exchange. 
 
Participants make a center block of their choice. Their block is passed each  
month to another participant to add a border according to instructions  
provided by the committee. Borders could be thin, thick, pieced, appliqued,  
curved, triangles, square-in-square, etc. The owner of the center block does  
not see their block until all elements are added and the project is returned to 
them for reveal at the May meeting. 
 
The committee may opt to choose a row version or a grid version around the  
block instead of borders around a center block. If one of these alternate  
options are chosen, the committee will provide explicit instructions for  
subsequent rows, elements and the final reveal.  
 
Each participant supplies a journal with their block in which they tell  
something about themselves and what their inspiration was. The journal  
goes with the center block and each participant who adds a border,  
contributes to the writing of the journal.  
 
The committee may supply pre-made labels, or they may ask block owners  
to supply fabric ironed onto freezer paper so they and subsequent  
participants can sign the label for the project. Participants may also provide  
additional fabrics to be used in the creation of the borders.   
 
Make use of the monthly Bee Line to keep the participants advised. 
 
This project is held every other year, on odd years, but can be changed  
according to the interests of the membership. 
 
No money will be budgeted for this committee. 
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